
My name is Kara Gucciardo and I am an employee of the Loaded Slate Bar and Restaurant. Earlier this 

week our manager brought to all of our attention that our liquor license will possibly be suspended for 

10 days due to under age customers in our establishment. Working every weekend and commuting to 

work with our bouncers and other co workers, I know that we all care a lot about the responsibility of 

keeping under agers out of our bar. Fake ID’s can be very hard to spot with the many different ways 

someone can acquire one.  

All of the employees were also informed that The Loaded Slate has never been ticketed for underage 

drinking in the past. Being a student with this as my only source of income throughout summer, a 10 day 

suspension would really affect my finances which allow me to get by day to day. Instead of such a harsh 

punishment, I am kindly requesting that we get issued a warning. If a warning is issued we would be able 

to practice checking identification with more caution right away, which is the number one thing that 

anyone’s night out starts with. I appreciate your time and consideration.  

 

Sincerely, 

Kara Gucciardo 


